

In Case You Missed it: Slumberjack Retreat 2018

January has long come and gone, and last month, Cindy Williams shared an update about our girls' Slumberjack weekend retreat in the folded collective newsletter, but in case you missed it, I thought I'd share an update of my own!

At the end of January we took four high school and twelve middle school girls away on a retreat to a beautiful cabin in Luray, Virginia. We had beautiful warm weather that made for some great outside hiking and kickball time! While we had great weather and got to play fun games, and even eat some delicious food, the focus of the retreat was about revealing to the girls their identity in Jesus. Throughout the weekend, we walked the girls through the differences between what the world demands of them and how their creator sees them and wants them to live and how these two things cannot coexist. The clear skies allowed us to sit on the porch each night for a time of silent reflection and prayer, a practice that some girls said was their favorite part of the retreat because they find it hard to take time to just sit silently with God in their everyday lives. Overall, it was a sweet weekend filled with joy and Jesus that I know I will cherish forever and I pray that our girls will too!

Thanks for reading and for supporting Campus Life!

-Jessica Stottlemyer



"Don't let anyone
look down on you
because you are
young, but set an
example for the
believers in
speech, in conduct,
in love, in faith, and
in purity."

1 Timothy 4:12 NIV



TJ Middle Campus
Life needs your
help! Please
consider supporting
us monthly!